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General News

St Giles Church, Aintree Lane, Aintree Village, L10 8LE.

Staff Recognition

This month’s Staff Recognition goes to the Baby Room staff team. All staff within the room work really well as a team and have
been working really hard over the past few weeks to settle all the new children that have recently started to ensure they are
feeling happy and safe. Well done Baby Bees, keep up the good work.

As parents/ carers are no longer coming into the setting to see the staff like they used to, we thought it would be a good idea
each month to do a Staff Profile for you all to see a photo of the staff members and a bit of information about them to get to
know them a little more.

Michaella Davies

Michaella Davies has worked for Bumbles since April 2021 and is currently working towards completing
her Level 2 Childcare qualification.

Michaella works within our Honey Bees Room as a permanent member of staff where she has developed
amazing bonds with the children.

Michaella enjoys spending time with her partner or visiting her family who live in Wales.

In her spare time Michaella also enjoys painting miniature fantasy figures.
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|r Diary Dates, Celebrations & Events Calendar :
| e Grandparents Day- 4'" October w % 1
: e World Smile Day- 5" October. :
1 e Friday 29" October- Halloween Fun Day- The Nursery will be spookily decorated for the children. Also the staff will be |
: dressing up and any children who attend on this day are more than welcome to join in with the fun and get dressed up. :
1

Parent Reminders / Information
Just a reminder to all parents/ carers, we are aware that we are now going into that time of year that children do get cough's and
cold's but Covid 19 is still very much around so please be vigilant to help keep everyone safe. A cough and a high temperature
are still symptoms of Coronavirus and following Government Guidelines if your child has any of these symptoms they will still
need a PCR test to rule out Covid-19. If the test comes back as negative and it has been 48 hours since your child’s last
temperature they are fine to come back into Nursery. However if you decide to not get your child tested they must stay off
nursery and isolate for 10 days. Also another reminder, we can only give paracetamol for a high temperature. We thank you for
your understanding and cooperation in this matter.
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% Honey Bees %

Baby Bees have enjoyed taking part in many messy play
activities such as, shaving foam, bubble painting and gloop.
This has allowed the children to play with and explore new

textures.
They had lots of fun creating beautiful bubble pictures by
blowing into the straw into the paint and water, then
pressing the paper onto the bubbles they have created.

Honey Bees have been talking to the children about Autumn
and how the weather is changing. They have been collecting
fallen leaves from our garden to explore the texture of them.
The children described the feeling and the colours of the
leaves and described the sound they made as they
scrunched them in their hands.

They also made beautiful leaf college pictures using glue and
paper leaves.

@ Bizzy Bees @

Bizzy Bees have also been learning about Autumn and how the weather changes from season to another. The girls have also
incorporated the children learning about Autumn with Halloween. The children have been reading Winnie the Witch and her
Amazing Pumpkin, this has led to the children talking about the pumpkins they have seen. They have all had lots of fun making
lots of different Halloween decorations and discussing the different Halloween decorations that they have seen. They also

v enjoyed discussing what they were all getting dressed up as this Halloween. v
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(P Outdoors @

Baby Bees have enjoyed listening to stories and having rhyme time in the garden lately. Their favorite book to read at the
moment is ‘Peek a Boo.’

Honey Bees have had lots of fun helping out with the gardening and looking after the plants in our big garden.

Bizzy Bees have been working on their Mathematical skills outside, counting the blocks as they stack them up to make big towers.

Eco Schools
Our new Eco Schools Committee has been focusing on recycling and why we recycle. They have been collecting lots of milk bottles
over the last weeks and are going to re-use them to make Halloween decorations.

K N

|
|
|
1
|
: Ella Hughes- Eco Schools Committee
1
|
1
|
|

Partnership with Parents

footwear for the colder and wetter months that are coming in! Thank you!
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| Could we please ask all parents/ carers to provide their children will the suitable clothing and
|
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Frankie- Partnership with Parents Coordinator

Thank You

If you ever have any queries or questions please always feel free to call or email to speak to myself or a member of
my team.

Lyndsey and the staff team at Bumbles Nursery
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